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I am writing to express my support for HB2435, which would require the Secretary of 

State to publish a monthly report on voter registration for each county on its website. 

 

This measure will increase transparency, ensuring that all citizens have access to up-

to-date information regarding voter registration in their counties. By making this data 

publicly available, HB2435 empowers voters to stay informed, encourages 

participation in the electoral process, and promotes accountability within our voting 

systems. 

 

In an age where information is key to ensuring trust in government, I believe this 

legislation will further strengthen us and ensure that every voter’s rights are 

respected. I urge you to support and pass HB2435. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christina Schloegl  

 


